
 
 
 
The Honorable Timothy Ginter 
77 S. High Street 
Columbus, OH 43215 
 
 
Chairman Ginter and Committee Members: 
 
 
Please support HB36, the Ohio Pastor Protection Act.  We have no desire to intimidate 
anyone.  All we desire is to be free to operate our ministries according to our strongly held 
religious beliefs without being intimidated by those who disagree with us.  Please stand for 
religious liberty and vote to pass this bill.  I would have been present to testify had it not been 
for a death in the family.  Thank you for helping us keep our freedoms here in what is 
supposed to be the land of the free. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Pastor Floyd Radebaugh 
 
 
Calvary Bible Baptist Church 
1419 Linn-Hipsher Rd. 
Marion, Ohio 43302 
Phone 740-382-4173 
www.calvarymarion.com 
 

http://www.calvarymarion.com/

